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Don't Be Alarmed. Training Underway
June 2, 2010 

DURHAM, N.H. – The UNH Police Department, in cooperation with N.H. State Police and 
the Royal Canadian Mounted Police, will be conducting an all-day training session today 
throughout campus using K-9 teams to practice searching for missing people in an urban 
environment. Anyone with questions or concerns can call Deputy Police Chief Paul Dean at 
603-862-1427.
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